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What You Need & When 

 

This term our PE will be on 
Tuesday with our specialist, Mrs 
Ferguson and on Wednesday 
with Miss Muir– please have 
appropriate footwear for being 
indoors.  
 
Please bring a water bottle daily 
and a healthy snack for break 
time. Water bottles can be filled 
up in the class and milk is also 
available after break. 
 
As the seasons continue to 
change please ensure you have 
a jacket for the playground and 
a jumper for the classroom. 

Home Help 

Continue to develop good study 

habits at home, please ask if you 

have any questions: 

 Read for 15-20 mins 

daily 

 News updates 

 Times Tables 

 Skills for Life 

 Seesaw 

 

Our Learning Summary 

Literacy 

In Literacy this term will be concentrating on 

information reports and continuing to use 

our core writing targets.  We will also be 

focusing on our handwriting and letter 

formation. 

 
We will be learning to take the register in 
French, counting to 10 and singing 
Happy Birthday. 

 

 

Numeracy & Maths 

In Numeracy, we will be focusing on the 
operations addition and subtraction. We will 
also be exploring fractions and money 
through real life contexts.  

In Mathematics we will be learning about 2D 
and 3D shapes and exploring tiling shapes.  
We will also be exploring pattern and 
creating our own repeating patterns 
involving numbers, shapes, pictures and 
symbols 

 

Health & Wellbeing 

We will be concentrating on safe and 
included this term for our well-being 
indicators.  

We will be celebrating road safety week, 
diversity week and anti-bullying week.  

 

News 

Welcome to Term 2.  We are delighted with how well everyone has settled into P3/2 and are excited for the term 

ahead.  We will continue to focus on building positive relationships and resilience.  During Term 1 we introduced the 

meta skills of focusing, integrity and collaborating and we will be developing our knowledge of meta skills throughout 

the year.  We are continuing to learn about climate zones and in science will be exploring changing states of matter. As 

we approach November we are looking forward to celebrating Knightsridge Primary School’s 50th birthday.  After over-

whelming parental feed-back we intend to hand out home learning jotters, more will follow on this shortly.  We thank 

you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.   

 Important Dates in Term 2  

 

October 

 Pupils return on Tuesday 

22nd 

 25
th
: Dress Down Friday 

November 

 1st: Hallowe’en Parties at 

Mosswood (pm)  

 5th: Photos (Tempest) all 

individuals, P1 class photo 

and P7 class photo 

 29th: Dress Down Friday 

December 

All December dates will be 

sent separately 

Communication  

X (formerly Twitter)              

Please continue to follow our learning 

journey with regular updates on the 

 Knightsridge X (Twitter) page 

@KnightsridgePr1  

Updates will also be posted on our KPS 

website 

https://knightsridge.westlothian.org.uk/ 

Please contact us by e-mail at 

wlknightsridge-ps@westlothian.org.uk 

If you need to call or do not have 

access to e-mail, our number is 

01506 280610 

https://knightsridge.westlothian.org.uk/
mailto:wlknightsridge-ps@westlothian.org.uk

